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Our congregation gathers bottles and cans from friends and neighbors in order to 

support the Northeast Emergency Food Program, one of the biggest emergency food 

services in Oregon. This bill would take that source of funding away from feeding 

hundreds of people each month. Please do not use that funding for Wild Fire 

services. And more bottles and cans would be merely thrown in the trash.  

 

 Many non-profits depend on this funding and many individuals also depend on Bottle 

Drop Give as a source of support during times of financial stress. Every time we take 

bottles to Bottle Drop Give, we meet both non-profits and individuals who are using 

this service to find a way to make it through hardship. Please say no to HB 3940. 

Don't break the support for many.   


